
Subject: OT:  Motherboard question
Posted by Javaxcx on Tue, 24 Aug 2004 17:26:57 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Ok here's the deal.  I'm looking to upgrade my current ASUS something or other to something
else.

Currently, I'm looking at this:
http://www.tigerdirect.com/applications/SearchTools/item-details.asp?EdpNo=1024725&Tab=2&N
oMapp=0

Certainly not from that place, but that board.  However, I've been getting conflicting reports as to
whether I should pick up that Socket 939 now and get a 3500+ to go with it, or to wait for the
PCI-E boards and pay exponental amounts of additional funds for something that may, or may not
be worth the wait or the money.

Any suggestions?
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